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COUNTY OF MOORE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 2020-02
REAL ESTATE CLOSING SERVICES – ACQUISITIONS - EXTENSION

	PURSUANT to Section 143-131 of the General Statutes of North Carolina and Moore County Policy sealed proposals titled "RFP 2020-02 – Real Estate Closing Services - Acquisitions” may be furnished to the County of Moore, Financial Services, Attn: Terra Vuncannon, 206 S. Ray St., Carthage, North Carolina 28327 until 4:00 pm Monday, December 23, 2019.  The original bid opening was December 4, 2019 and to meet federal procurement requirements for adequate number of responses the date is being extended.
	The intent of the County is to obtain proposals for Real Estate Closing Services for the acquisition of multiple homes. Funding is per grant agreements with the Federal Emergency Management Agency.  Instructions for submitting bids and complete specifications for the product and services desired may be obtained at the above address during regular office hours or by the link below.  The County of Moore reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals.

						                                                                           
						Terra Vuncannon
						Purchasing Manager
						Financial Services

